Received Legislative Council Staff 4/10/19 3:31pm

From: Mark Strickland <markstrickland182@gmail.com>

To: lcs.ga@state.co.us

Cc: John Rush <john@drive-radio.com>

Date: 04/10/2019 03:31 PM Subject: Ballot Proposals

Dear Natalie,

I would like to propose a ballot measure to terminate the Air-care Colorado emissions program.

I would also like to propose a ballot measure to terminate the Colorado Department of Motor Vehicle front license plate law.

Mark Strickland
102 11th Ave
Wiggins, CO 80654
Cell Phone 970-301-2248
email Markstrickland182@gmail.com

John Rush 5095 McIntyre Street Golden CO 80403 303-494-6004 email john@drive-radio.com

P.s- Just for info we are planning another ballot measure for the next session to create a state-wide vehicle safety inspection program to use and replace the Air-care Colorado emissions program and facilities.